

MEADGATE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Mascalls Way • Great Baddow • Chelmsford • Essex CM2 7NS Tel: (01245) 259403 • Fax: (01245) 344297

E-mail: admin@meadgate.essex.sch.uk • Website: www.meadgateprimary.com Executive Headteacher: Mr. J. J. Figg

Hietersen Kninger.

4th October 2019

Dear Reception and Key Stage 1 Parents/Carers,

Reception and KS1 Phonics Talk - Thursday 7th November (3:15 -3:45pm)

Parents often ask us for support on how children learn at Meadgate, particularly when it comes to phonics. We would therefore like to invite you into school on Thursday 7th November for a Phonics Talk to provide you with information on the structure, content and progression of phonics lessons. We will also be distributing some handouts which we hope will help you to support your child(ren) with phonics at home. The talk will take place in the school hall, please collect your child(ren) as normal and then proceed to the school office where you will be signed into the building. Children are welcome to the meeting but will be expected to sit quietly. Therefore, it may be useful for them to bring a small activity with them such as a colouring book to keep them occupied.

Please note: The KS1 Phonics Talk follows the EYFS Curriculum Talk and Stay and Play (2-3pm) for Reception parents. A letter has been sent out separately.

We look forward to seeing as many of you as possible.

N. North

Yours faithfully,

Miss M Laurence, Mrs M Gatward, Mrs N North, Ms K Meager and Mrs L Pietersen

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 Teachers

